EXPLORATION SCHY AN EXPLORATION INC.

SUITE 3, 250 rue de la METEO, VAL-D‘OR, QC, J9P 0G3

Mayl5, 2014
Dear Shareholders,
After three years of relative inactivity we are forging ahead and doing what had been planned for your company.

In the last letter to shareholders I indicated that we had completed work on the Casino Property with
encouraging results indicated by highly favourable geology intersected in two of the four diamond drill holes.

Your company has just received a 43-101 Technical Report on the Casino Property and the application for a
listing on the Canadian Securities Exchange will be submitted before the end of May 2014. In conjunction with
this listing we will seek a $500,000.00 private financing to complete the planned exploration program.

Subsequent to the listing your company has already arranged to option a very attractive base metal and gold
exploration property in Newfoundland. This property is located between the Rambler Mine and the Pine Cove
Mine in the Baie Verte area which has the right geology hosting numerous base and precious metal showings.
Another base and precious metal property in Quebec, in the Monster Lake region, is also being considered for
acquisition in the near future.

The company web site is under construction and a targeted marketing program is being formulated for the
anticipated financing.

Management feels very strongly that now is the time for the re-activation of the company as the availability of
prospective land and projects are numerous. Prudence will be employed before any further acquisitions.

On the financial side, as of Dec. 31, 2013, we have just slightly under $250,000 in cash and securities in our
treasury.

In summary, we have been relatively quiet for the last three years and are in the process of moving your
company forward with a listing on the Canadian Securities Exchange and a $500,000.00 financing to further

explore the Casino Property and acquire other high potential assets.

At this time I and the rest of the Board of Directors thank you for your past and future support.
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Mitchell E. Lavery P. Geo - President & CEO
\

CELL: 613-298-1596 e-mail/cairiel: mlavery@schyanexploration.com



